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§ All staff have been trained and 

are now using LEXIA which is 

an online reading intervention.  

 

§ Mrs Webster attended an NQT 

training afternoon Φ 

Welcome back everyone!  

 

Already it is the Summer Term and, on the 

horizon, we can see the Summer Holidays! The 

children - and staff - are all looking refreshed 

after Easter and are already working hard to 

ensure that they achieve the very best they 

can. Year 6 pupils are at the final stages of 

preparation for the SATs and I know that they 

will do themselves proud in those tests as they 

are keen to show how  hard 

they have worked. A big 

thank you to all of their 

parents who have helped and 

supported them  throughout 
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Mr Ricketts 

Head Teacher 

Birmingham & Solihull Women's Aid can offer support 

with abuse, domestic violence, gender based violence 

and many more issues effecting women and young girls.  

 

You can contact them on 0808 800 0028 or visit their 

website for a face to face drop in appointment 

www.bswaid.org  

¢he photographer will be in on  

Wednesday 3rd May  

to take Expressions class photographs.   

 

Please can you ensure that your child is 

dressed in the correct school uniform.  

 

Please note these are  

class photographs only.  

Bmlªr dmpecr- NEXT Wednesday 3rd May - PHOTO DAY 

SCHOOL CLOSED Monday 1
st
 May - Bank Holiday Monday  Tuesday 2

nd
 May - Normal School Day  

Monday Rebounding (�I2)  

Tuesday Vigour Boarding (�I2) 

Wednesday 

Kinball (�I2) 

Creativity Club 

http://www.bswaid.org/

